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WELCOME to the Learning Center and to Christ Lutheran Church.  We hope that your 
child will have a happy year of learning and fun.  THE LEARNING EXPRESS is published 
monthly.  We will be sending your newsletter via e-mail.  Please take the time to read 
through it as this is our primary way of sharing news and information with you.  You may 
wish to print and post the monthly calendar as a reminder of school activities.  Before 
leaving Open House later this month, please make sure your child’s teacher has an e-mail 
address for your family.  The newsletter is also posted on the preschool website each 
month for your convenience (www.cllcpreschool.org)
*******************************************************************************************************

“MEET & GREET”  
W e a r e g i v i n g p a r e n t s a n 
opportunity to get to know each 
other better on Wednesday, October 
1st at 8:30-9:00 a.m. in THE LINK 
next to the kitchen.  The children 

will be preparing muffins for your special time 
and there will be coffee and juice.  Please take a 
few minutes to grab some refreshments and 
visit with some of the other preschool parents.  
This is a great way to get to know other CLLC 
families. We look forward to visiting with you 
too!     

MUD DAY….our annual MUD DAY is 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 
17.  We will send more information 
about this special event closer to the 
day.   

BOOK ORDERS... Periodically the Learning 
Center will send home book order forms.  If 
you wish to purchase these children's books, 
we encourage you to order online.  Book 
orders are not a fund raiser for the school, but 
they do provide parents the opportunity to 
purchase some quality children's books at a 
very reasonable cost.  The school does earn 
bonus points from each purchase which are 
used toward free books for the school.  

Holiday Parties
Please help your child's teacher by 
volunteering to organize a holiday 
party. We are asking for parents to 
sign-up to provide a snack, drink, and 
paper goods for their child’s classroom 
party. We encourage party parents to 
plan a story, game, or craft, as time 
a l l ow s .  E a c h p a r t y w i l l b e 
approximately forty-five (45) minutes 
in length.  Children will bring their 
regular lunch on these days.  
  
School P ictures….Teddy Bear 
Portraits will be taking individual pictures 
here on Wednesday, November 12.  All the 
children will be photographed unless we 
are told otherwise.  Proofs will be available 
to view and purchase online. As always, 
there is no obligation to buy. 

UPCOMING CLLC FUNDRAISERS
COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE

Saturday, October 25  8:00-1:00

BBQ to GO! 
Sunday, November 2

More Information Later!  

http://www.cllcpreschool.org

